
Hello Oregon Representatives,  
 
 
I wanted to pass along the following information provided by the CDC regarding the 
MMR vaccine.  On the CDC’s website it says, “Some People Should Not Get This 
Vaccine” and provides additional supporting information.  I’ve included a screenshot and 
also provided the link to the page.  https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/vis/vis-
statements/mmr.html 
 
Please reconsider mandatory vaccines for Oregon children. Not everyone can tolerate 
these vaccines. Especially when there’s no option for a single shot.  
 
Thank you for your time!  
 
A proud Oregonian  
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